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Hello again!

We hope you are all doing well and keeping up with your academics.

We have some news for you about the great events we had this week and
we also want to announce upcoming events, so don't forget to sign up for
them if you would like to participate!



LAST DAY TO SIGN UP!

The time is almost up! If you or somebody else you know is interested in
joining the protest on Friday, tomorrow is the last day to sign up and pay if
you need a ticket! The link to sign up is here.

News from the GO

BEACH CLEANUP

On Saturday the GO board biked to Vlissingen beach to participate in
World Cleanup Day! We collected trash and had a delicious picnic alongside
our volunteers and the HZ Green Office. The weather was so great so we
could even swim in the sea! Thank you for joining us Julia, we were very
happy to have you!



BOOKSHELF WITH CAUSES TOGETHER WITH LITRA

This week, in collaboration with Litra, we inaugurated the bookshelf of
causes in Eleanor. You can find the bookshelf in the hallway right in front of
the classrooms.

The bookshelf is meant for people for borrowing and lending books
discussing current and important topics for us nowadays. There is a sign-up
sheet on the left of the bookshelf so you can put your name down once you
have borrowed a book, so we can track the books and none get lost. If you
are interested don't hesitate to look at the bookshelf!

UCRadio FIRST GREEN OFFICE RECORDING

On Saturday the GO had their first recording session with the UCRadio
board. Myrto and Hannah got the chance to talk about the events we have
done this semester and the ones to come, as well as a little bit about what



the Green Office Board does.

WEBSITE

Remember the clothing and book exchange? We have updated our
website and added a new post about it! If you could not attend the
exchange and want to know more about it visit our newsletter and click
here.

Upcoming events

VOLUNTEER MEET UP

For all the volunteers and future volunteers, this is an event you do not
want to miss. The meet-up starts at 6.30 and it is going to take place in the
Eleanor Green Office! The meet-up is for everyone who would like to know
more about which events you could volunteer in and how to initiate
projects. After the volunteer meet-up there is going to be a sign-making
night starting at 8pm. So, if you are going to the protest stay and make
your sign to bring on Friday!

SIGN MAKING NIGHT

If you are going to the protest on Friday and do not have a sign prepared
yet, the green office has got you! The sign-making night is going to take



place this Wednesday at 8:00pm in the Green Office in the Eleanor
Building. There is going to be paint and cardboard but we also recommend
you to bring your own stuff for your sign. Apart from that, we are going to
bring some drinks, beer and play some music!

MOVIE NIGHT ELEANOR

The Green Office is starting a new project! Every month on Sunday evening
we are going to be screening a movie connected to climate change. We are
starting this Sunday with the movie “the boy who harnessed the wind”, a
British drama which was screened at the Premiere of the Sundance Film
Festival in 2019. It will be starting at 19:30 in room E - 7. We will have some
blankets, pillows, and fairy lights to make it super cozy and of course, there
will be snacks too. If you need a break from studying and want to relax you
should not miss this.

SER PLATFORM



The Green Office is collaborating with SER Zeeland to join a discussion
meeting where people voice their concerns about the climate, and what this
means for their opportunities in work and living. The SER platform is going to
start up again soon and we invite you to join! Unfortunately, the event is only for
Dutch speakers.

If you want to know more about the event click here.
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FRIDAYS FOR FUTURE

The protest is this Friday already! We are very excited and can't wait for the
day to come.

The board has been working hard to get everything organized and ready.
We have a new announcement to make regarding the protest! We will
start at 9 am and everyone is welcome, so if you are not joining the protest
you can still you can come and support. From 9am to 10am the
sustainable development goals flag will be put up in the market square.
After that, we will start walking towards the station at 9:30.

What we did this Week

Just a little insight on what we do during the week and what we discuss in our
meetings :)

Recorded our first UCRadio clip

Joined the world cleanup day
Inaugurated the bookshelf of causes
Website update on the clothing exchange
Meeting with Professor Oomen



That is it for this week! Thank you for reading!
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